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UPDATE ON FINAL DIVIDEND FOR  

THE FINANCIAL YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2017 
 

 
The Board of Directors (the "Board") of Starland Holding Limited (the “Company”) refers to 
the Company's unaudited financial statements and dividend announcement for the financial 
year ended 31 December 2017 (“FY2017”). 
 
The Company wishes to announce that it will be recommending a proposed final tax exempt 
(1-tier) dividend S$0.005 per share for the FY2017, subject to shareholders’ approval at the 
forthcoming Annual General Meeting scheduled for 26 April 2018. 
 
Details on the payment date of the final dividend and the date which Registrable Transfer is 
to be received by the Company (up to 5.00 p.m.) to determine members’ entitlements to the 
final dividend will be announced in due course. 
 
   
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
 
Peng Peck Yen 
Executive Director  
3 April 2018 
 
 
This announcement has been prepared by Starland Holdings Limited (the "Company") and 
its contents have been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, UOB Kay Hian Private Limited 
(the "Sponsor") for compliance with the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited 
(“SGX-ST”) Listing Manual Section B: Rules of Catalist. The Sponsor has not verified the 
contents of this announcement.  
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST. The Sponsor and 
the SGX-ST assume no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the 
accuracy, completeness or correctness of any of the information, statements or opinions 
made or reports contained in this announcement.  
 
The contact persons for the Sponsor are Mr Alvin Soh, Head of Catalist Operations, Senior 
Vice President and Mr Lan Kang Ming, Vice President, at 8 Anthony Road, #01-01, 
Singapore 229957, telephone (65) 6590 6881. 


